
From: Marinka Nupoort   
Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2021 3:42 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Meeting date November 25, 2021; Item F.2 
 
 
Regarding York Regional Council meeting, November 25, 2021, Item F.2, please 

recognize my strong opposition to developing the whitebelt agricultural lands.  We 
have many areas within our urban landscape where infill development is possible and 
preferred as opposed to sprawling out further into agricultural lands. 
 
I would hope that developers can understand the importance of protecting our lands especially in light 
of the catastrophic events we are now witnessing in real time due to our negligence of climate change. 
 
I appreciate your understanding in these unprecedented times. 
 
Marinka Nupoort 
Town of Maple 
City of Vaughan  


